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Reed Parish Council 
Chair’s Report September 2021 

 
 

A few items to report since the mid July Parish Council meeting.  
 
• The large footpath sign has been erected opposite the village hall. The 

smaller version of the footpath sign and the Motte and Bailey signs are still 
to be put up.  Thanks to all involved in this project to utilise section 104 
monies for “sustainable transport” which have been unused since 2009. 

• We have written to Duke Partners to advise them of the intention to place 
the Motte and Bailey sign next to Rokey wood, adjacent to the bench there. 

• I responded to a request to register our AED in the telephone box with a 
national network. 

• Following postponement of the scheduled Sept. 3rd PC meeting due to 
illness, councillors have confirmed the November firework event should go 
ahead this year.  Thanks to Edwin Kirby for his initiative once again in 
liaising with various parties to organise the event. 

• Water: on September 4th two Affinity Water engineers spent the morning 
checking for leakages in the Brickyard Lane/Kilns area. They apparently 
identified some minor leaks but nothing sufficient (they said) to explain the 
low pressure issues reported.  Presumably Affinity Water will (as promised 
in correspondence) update us about this.   

 
That completes this report.  


